From: Kurland, Susan 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 12:17 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: First Bites Bash

Steve,

This is my follow-up email to you. On January 26, 2017, Susan Warner Dooley and I attended the First Bites Bash as guests of Choose Chicago, the event’s host. We attended in our official capacities. We had Ginger’s approval to attend. Please let me know if you need anything else.

Susan

Susan L. Kurland

Deputy Commissioner – Air Service Development

Chicago Department of Aviation

